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Tuesday 8th November 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Key Stage 2 Visit to the Astro Campus, University of York 

 

As part of our ‘Reach for the Stars’ topic, Key Stage 2 will be visiting the Astro Campus at 

the University of York on Thursday 1st December 2016. This fun-filled day includes live 

demonstrations to support our learning about space, a visit to the observatory and an 

inflatable planetarium called the Cosmodome, finishing with space craft building challenge!  

 

On the day, please provide your child with a packed lunch and drink in a carrier bag, clearly 

labelled with their name. Please do not send fizzy drinks. As this visit takes place during 

school time, children need to wear their school uniform. They do not need to bring any 

money on the day of the trip. 

 

We are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child to cover the cost of 

transport.  There is no obligation to make a contribution and no child will be omitted from 

the visit because they do not pay or do not pay in full.  However, the visit cannot go ahead 

if the school does not receive sufficient parental contributions. 

 

On the day we will also need parent helpers, if you are available then please let your child’s 

class teacher know.  We are confident that this will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile 

school visit.  Please can Payment and consent be made via ParentPay by Thursday 24th 

November. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Richards, Miss Hewson and Mr Craske 
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